
 

 

 

March 30, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the MD 214 construction project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Anne Arundel County Government, MD, located at 44 Calvert 

St. Annapolis, MD 21401. 

The funding would be used to construct improvements consisting of adding bicycle 

infrastructure, shared use path, capacity improvements and increasing vehicular capacity along 

MD 214 from MD 468 to east of Loch Haven Road, including intersection improvements at 

Loch Haven Road. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve 

traffic level of service along the MD 214 corridor, and add shoulders for emergency vehicle and 

bicycle access. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Member of Congress 

 


